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TO: South Dakota Aeronautics Commission 

FROM: Jack Dokken, Office of Air, Rail, & Transit 

DATE: January 11, 2022 

SUBJECT: License Approval Request for Graham Field Airport 

McCook Industries, represented by Mr. Stephen Jones of North Sioux City, is requesting 
South Dakota Aeronautics Commission approval for a CY2022 State public use license for 
Graham Field (7K7).   

In December 2021, SDDOT Office of Aeronautics inspected the airport and determined 
the airport meets State airport requirements for a public use license.    

The Department of Transportation recommends Aeronautic Commission approval for a 
CY2022 public use airport license.  

Attached is a letter from Mr. Jones that explains plans for Graham Field (7K7). 
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